
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

 
 

ELECTION ORIENTATION WORKSHOP FOR 
QUALIFIED CANDIDATES 

 
Tuesday, December 17, 2019 – 5:00 PM TO 6:00 PM 

Large Conference Room – Civic Center 
8680 California Avenue, South Gate 

 
The City Clerk’s Office will notify all potential candidates if they 

qualified before the meeting. 
 

As a qualified candidate, you and a representative of your choice are invited to 
attend a Candidate’s Orientation Workshop.  It is important that you participate 
to be fully apprised of any changes that have occurred and any questions that 
you or your representative might have.  
 
The purpose of the workshop is to provide the candidates with the opportunity 
to meet City Staff and receive information regarding the technical aspects of the 
election process such as the County Consolidation, Sample Ballot/Voter 
Information Pamphlet, FPPC requirements, Vote by Mail, New Voting System 
Changes, Campaigning Do’s and Don’ts and other related matters.  
 
The City Clerk’s staff is here to assist you should you have any questions, please 
contact my office at 323-563-9573. 
 
 

 


